
MEALS ON WHEELS’ 2021 HOLIDAYS

(OVER)

Friday, January 1 

Monday, January 18 

Monday, May 31 

Monday, July 5                     

Monday, September 6  

Thursday, November 25

Friday, December 24

New Year’s Day

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Memorial Day

Independence Day

Labor Day

Thanksgiving Day

Christmas Day  

(observed)

(observed)



YOUR DELIVERIES - ADAPTING WITH CORONAVIRUS

ENSURE EMERGENCY CONTACT 
Meals on Wheels offers cases of 
Ensure delivered to our clients at a 
reduced rate. Ensure can benefi t 
patients who are at nutritional risk. 
We are offering three types: Ensure 
($21/case), Ensure Plus ($24/case)
Glucerna Shakes ($36/case).

The fl avors we have are: Strawberry, 
Vanilla, Chocolate and Butter Pecan. 

Call Meals on Wheels at 
317.252.5558 with questions.

It is important that we keep our 
clients’ emergency contact 
information up-to-date.  This 
emergency contact person needs 
to be available between 9 AM 
and 5 PM weekdays.  

If there has been a change in 
your emergency contact’s phone 
number, please call the 
Meals on Wheels offi  ce at 
317.252.5558 to update your 
records. Thank you!

Please read below the changes we are implementing to our delivery 
methods. These changes will be in effect until further notice.

When in-person deliveries are necessary, our volunteers will hang your 
meals on your doorknob in a new single-use plastic bag, ring the doorbell 
and knock to let you know your meals have been delivered. If you must 
have in-home delivery, your volunteer will keep the appropriate distance as 
suggested by the CDC.

Delivery drivers will sanitize their hands and wear a new pair of protective 
gloves when making each delivery. Please note: Drivers wearing gloves is 
used as a precautionary measure and should not be considered reason for 
alarm. 

Due to changes in our internal policies, monthly individualized pantry box 
and family pantry box deliveries will cease at the end of 2020, you may still 
be eligible to receive further pantry supplies upon approval. Starting 
January 1, 2021, pantry boxes will only be sent to you if you call to request 
one. You can receive up to 3 months of additional pantry boxes in total. 


